West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



15th January 2024

Dear Parents or Guardians,

We would like to invite you to join us for our parent workshop this half term, which will be a focus on spelling, punctuation and grammar within writing lessons in Y5 & Y6 and Y3 &4. The workshop will provide you with an opportunity to work alongside your child as they complete the types of activities we do in a typical writing lesson to help children improve as writers.

The dates for the sessions are listed below:

Y5 & Y6	Thursday 25 th January 9am in the hall
Y3 & Y4	Thursday 8 th February 9am in the hall.

We look forward to seeing you at the workshop.

Mrs Pinson

Pupil name:	Class:
I will attend the session.	
I am unable to attend the session.	















